
 

 

                                     February Library News 

                                     Call Erin Sawaski or Kathy Rolling, 448-2875, ext. 7113,  

                                     for more information regarding Cormier’s library. 

Book Returns 

We are extremely pleased with the enthusiasm the students have demonstrated when coming to the library and the care they 

are taking with their library books. You as parents can make it even more enjoyable by reading the book to your child and having 

them return it to the library on their assigned day. If you are not sure when your child has library, please read the classroom 

newsletter or contact the classroom teacher. We have had quite a few students attending library class without a book. Our 

policy is that students cannot check out another book until the previous one has been returned. 

 

Library Books and Snow Don’t Mix 

In order to protect your child’s library books, we ask that your child NOT stuff their backpacks or book bags with their wet snow 

pants, mittens, hats, and boots. Please use their library Bee Bag, or send along a plastic grocery bag or large ziploc bag that can 

be used to protect their library books from wet clothes and art projects with wet glue or glitter. We continue to remind students 

how important it is to take good care of their books. Please discuss this with your child at home also. Thank you for your help. 

 

Birthday Book Club 

The Birthday Book Club is a wonderful way to recognize your child's birthday. If your child donates a new book to the library for 

his/her birthday, your child's name will be added to the Birthday Book Club wall in the library and a bookplate with your child's 

name will be placed inside the cover of the donated book.  Having your child donate a new book to the library is a great way for 

them to understand the act of giving. If you are wondering what to donate, the library could use new hardcover Valentine’s Day 

or Easter stories, or your child’s favorite book! We would like to thank Ezekiel in Mrs. Moran’s classroom for donating a brand 

new book to our library this past month! 

 

2nd RIF Distribution 

Cormier’s second of three RIF distributions will be on Friday, February 9th, and all students will again be able to select a book to 

keep for their very own. We will be celebrating with the theme of “Franklin Loves Reading”. All students and staff are 

encouraged to wear green on that day. 

 

Try Out TumbleBooks! 

“TumbleBook Library is an online collection of animated talking picture books which teach young children the joys of reading in a 

format they'll love.” ~Tumblebooks.com 

Ashwaubenon students have unlimited access to this online library. Please use the following directions to enter our school’s 

subscription to TumbleBooks. 

1. Link to District Website  http://www.ashwaubenon.k12.wi.us 

2. Click on Schools, then Cormier, then Academics, then Library 

3. Click on the icon that looks like this… 

            


